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Tell Them From Me – 2018
Parent / Carer Survey
Dear Parents/Carers,

You're invited to participate in the Tell Them From Me Partners in Learning - Parent Survey designed for parents and carers. This survey asks you questions about different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement.

Why should I participate?
Parents and carers are an important and valued part of our school community. Running this survey will help our school understand your perspectives on your child’s experience at school. This valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements and inform school planning.

What does it involve?
This online survey takes about 10 minutes to complete and is completely confidential. Although participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are crucial for helping to guide the future direction of our school.

How can I participate?
The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. Please use the following link to access the survey:

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/f8zw8

Further survey FAQs for Parents/ carers:
More information about the survey is available online at:

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/ttfm-surveys/parent-survey

[bookmark: _GoBack]By completing the survey, you go in the draw to win one of two Gift Cards. To enter, please take a screen shot of the completed survey (final page) and email it with your name and telephone number to
bexleynth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au with the e-mail subject/title, TTFM.

Please remember that all your responses are confidential. 
We greatly appreciate your feedback.

Kind Regards

Angelina Sheinwald							Tom Delaney
Principal 								Survey Co-ordinator
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